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To: Members of the Senate Committee on Education 

 

I'm writing to you as a mother and concerned citizen. Gun violence is something that 

I think about daily and something that I would like you to consider regarding SB 551.  

Children should not have access to firearms, however the reality is that many 

firearms in homes are not properly locked away. If children cannot access them, then 

they cannot accidentally hurt themselves or others.  

I truly believe that if we can give people the proper tools for understanding how 

dangerous an unsecured firearm is, we can save lives.  

How can providing information to someone about safety be viewed as wrong?  

Please support this bill. Our children are depending on the adults around them to 

keep them safe. 

 

Sincerely, 

Serena Olive 

 


